

a) Threatened

d) Endangered

c) Extinct

b) vulnerable species

# ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

# A JESUIT CHRISTIAN MINORITY INSTITUTION



# **Second Term Examination - 2018**

Class: 7

Ciass. /	
SUB: Moral Science	F.M.: 90
DURATION:2 Hrs30Mins	DATE:27.07,2018
GROUP A	
1. Choose the correct answer.	[1x5=5]
i) Nagarjunasagar- Srisallam tiger reserve is in:	
a) Arunachal Pradesh	
b) Madhya Pradesh	
c) Uttar Pradesh	
d) Andhra Pradesh	
ii) Jochen thought was a tough subject.	•
a) Mathematics	
b) English	
c) German	
d) History	
lii) Johannes Kepler was a	
a) Polish astronomer	
b) German mathematician	
c) Roman astrologer	
d) French philosopher	
iv) 'My brave horse' is written by:	
a) Isaąc Newton	
b) Ramzan Goroo	
c) Sigrun Srivastava	
d) Bulbul	
v) The tiger has been classified as by the Internation	onal Union for Conservation

2. Fill in the blanks.	[1x5=5]
(i) Jochen hated lonely	
(ii), who lived in second century AD wrote a book about geocentric	theory.
(iii) Ramzan mounted the horse and rode towards	
(iv) Instead of a cold drink, Jochen had a glass of	
(v) Kaziranga Park is in	
3. State True or False.	[1x5=5]
(i) Bandhavgarh tiger reserve is in Central India.	
(ii) Jochen cleaned his mother's room and vacuum cleaned the whole flat.	
(iii) Isaac Newton had postulated the theory of gravity	
(iv)Copernican theory is the foundation of the entire science of astronomy.	
(v) Ramzan followed his father's instruction and took Bulbul to a local camp.	
GROUP B	
3. Answer the following questions:	[3x5=15]
(i) Name the pamphlet that was written by Copernicus. What did he write in it	:?
(ii) Who were playing football with their father when Jochen stared at the law	
Where did Jochen's mother work?	
(iii) Name the three subspecies of tiger that have become extinct.	
(iv) Enlist any three things that you would do for your mother to make her fee	l special
on Mother's Day.	
(v) Why did Ramzan's father want to sell Bulbul?	
GROUP C	
4. Answer the following questions [Any SIX]:	[10x6=60]
(i) Enlist any three reasons for the death of a tiger. What can be done by the go	overnment of
India to protect tigers.	
(ii) "What a wonderful surprise!"	
Who said this to whom? What was the surprise and why was it wonderful?	
(iii) Name the book that was written by Copernicus. What did the book explain	
Who banned the book and when was the ban lifted?	
(iv)Ramzan and Bulbul shared a special relationship. Give reasons for your answ	wer.
(v) Describe what did Jochen see when he peeped through the window of the	
(vi) Imagine that you are interviewing a tiger and the two of you can understar	
language. Write down six questions that you would ask the tiger. Also the ans	
think the tiger would give.	
(vii) Describe how Bulbul helped to save his master's life.	

(viii) Write a note on Ptolemy.



# ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

# A Jesuit Christian Minority Institution



**Sub: Moral Science** 

Class: VII

F.M.: 90

**Duration: 2 Hours & 30 Minutes** 

Date: 27th July, 2018

# **SOLUTION**

#### **GROUP A**

<ul><li>1. Choose the correct answer.</li><li>i) Nagarjunasagar- Srisailam tiger reserve is in:</li><li>a) Arunachal Pradesh</li></ul>
ii) Jochen thought was a tough subject.
a) Mathematics
iii) Johannes Kepler was a b) German mathematician
iv) 'My brave horse' is written by:
a) Sigrun Srivastava
<ul> <li>v) The tiger has been classified as by the International Union for Conservation of Nature.</li> <li>d) Endangered</li> </ul>
2. Fill in the blanks.
(i) Jochen hated lonely <u>Sundays</u>
(ii) Ptolemy who lived in second century AD wrote a book about geocentric theory.
(iii) Ramzan mounted the horse and rode towards Pahalgam
(iv) Instead of a cold drink, Jochen had a glass of Milk
(v) Kaziranga Park is in <u>Assam</u>
3. State True or False.
(i) Bandhavgarh tiger reserve is in Central India. [True]
(ii) Jochen cleaned his mother's room and vacuum cleaned the whole flat. [True]
(iii) Isaac Newton had postulated the theory of gravity [True]
(iv)Copernican theory is the foundation of the entire science of astronomy. [True]
(v) Ramzan followed his father's instruction and took Bulbul to a local camp. [False

#### **GROUP B**

#### 3. Answer the following questions:

(i) Name the pamphlet that was written by Copernicus. What did he write in it?

**Answer:** In 1530, Copernicus wrote a pamphlet, the Commentariolus, in which he proposed his 'suncentric' or 'heliocentric' theory of the universe.

(ii) Who were playing football with their father when Jochen stared at the lawn?

Where did Jochen's mother work?

Answer: Monika and Peter were playing football with their father.

Black Knight Restaurant.

(iii) Name the three subspecies of tiger that have become extinct.

Answer: The Caspian tiger, The Javan tiger and The Bali tiger.

(iv) Enlist any three things that you would do for your mother to make her feel special on Mother's Day.

Hints: Surprise Gift, Food. Express your ideas.

(v) Why did Ramzan's father want to sell Bulbul?

Hints: Bulbul threw Ramzan's father thrice.

#### **GROUP C**

#### 4. Answer the following questions [Any SIX]:

(i) Enlist any three reasons for the death of a tiger. What can be done by the government of India to protect tigers.

Page: 30-31

**Hints:** Poaching, Road Accidents, Infighting and fights with other animals are some of the reasons for their deaths.

Strict Laws, Awareness generation, Proper conservation can reduce the problem

(ii) "What a wonderful surprise!"

Who said this to whom? What was the surprise and why was it wonderful?

Page: 37-38

**Hints:** Jochen's mother said it to Jochen. Jochen cleaned up his room, Jochen prepared the dinner (spaghetti) for his mother.

(iii) Name the book that was written by Copernicus. What did the book explain?

Who banned the book and when was the ban lifted?

Page: 42

Hints: Book name "De Revolutionibus Orbium Coelestium"

Explanation on the Revolutions of the Heavenly Bodies.

His book was banned by the Church.

In 1835, The Church lifted the ban on his book.

(iv) Ramzan and Bulbul shared a special relationship. Give reasons for your answer.

Page: 46-47

Hints: Ramzan did not want to sell Bulbul. Bulbul helped Ramzan's father to find Ramzan when he was struck by a big branch during thunder storm.

(v) Describe what did Jochen see when he peeped through the window of the restaurant.

Page: 36

**Hints:** His gaze travelled over people dressed in their Sunday best, grouped around tables. The restaurant was full, not a seat was vacant. His mother was attending the customers and serving foods.

(vi) Imagine that you are interviewing a tiger and the two of you can understand each other's language. Write down six questions that you would ask the tiger. Also the answers that you think the tiger would give.

Hints: Important points: Awareness, Conservation, Living procedure, Protection.

(vii) Describe how Bulbul helped to save his master's life.

Page: 46-47

**Hints:** Bulbul reached at Ramzan's place during the thunder strom and took ramzan's father to ramzan where he was struck by a big branch during thunder storm

(viii) Write a note on Ptolemy.

Page: 41

Hints: Astronomers, Lived in the second century AD, wrote a book about his 'geocentric theory' how the earth stayed fixed at one place. The Ptolemic theory was not abandoned for another century. A german mathematician Johannes Kepler had correctly exaplined the movement of the planets around the sun.

2. Fill in the blanks.	[1x5=5]
(i) Jochen hated lonely	
(ii), who lived in second century AD wrote a book about geocentric the	eory.
(iii) Ramzan mounted the horse and rode towards	
(iv) Instead of a cold drink, Jochen had a glass of	
(v) Kaziranga Park is in	
3. State True or False.	[1x5=5]
(i) Bandhavgarh tiger reserve is in Central India.	
(ii) Jochen cleaned his mother's room and vacuum cleaned the whole flat.	
(iii) Isaac Newton had postulated the theory of gravity	
(iv)Copernican theory is the foundation of the entire science of astronomy.	
(v) Ramzan followed his father's instruction and took Bulbul to a local camp.	
GROUP B	
3. Answer the following questions:	[3x5=15]
(i) Name the pamphlet that was written by Copernicus. What did he write in it?	
(ii) Who were playing football with their father when Jochen stared at the lawn?	
Where did Jochen's mother work?	
(iii) Name the three subspecies of tiger that have become extinct.	
(iv) Enlist any three things that you would do for your mother to make her feel s	pecial
on Mother's Day.	
(v) Why did Ramzan's father want to sell Bulbul?	
GROUP C	
4. Answer the following questions [Any SIX]:	[10x6=60]
(i) Enlist any three reasons for the death of a tiger. What can be done by the gove	ernment of
India to protect tigers.	
(ii) "What a wonderful surprise!"	
Who said this to whom? What was the surprise and why was it wonderful?	
(iii) Name the book that was written by Copernicus. What did the book explain?	
Who banned the book and when was the ban lifted?	
(iv)Ramzan and Bulbul shared a special relationship. Give reasons for your answe	er.
(v) Describe what did Jochen see when he peeped through the window of the re	staurant.
(vi) imagine that you are interviewing a tiger and the two of you can understand	each other's
language. Write down six questions that you would ask the tiger. Also the answ	ers that you
think the tiger would give.	
(vii) Describe how Bulbul helped to save his master's life.	
(viii) Write a note on Ptolemy.	